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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Please study the following important announcement from our International Headquarters on "Donations 
of Special Gratitude for the Second Anniversary of Foundation Day" and share it with your families. 
 
Donations should be submitted by March 31, 2015 through your local church bookkeeper or through a 
special online donation form on the www.familyfed.org website (beginning Tuesday, January 13). 
 
God Bless you, 
 

 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 
Continental Director 
 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 
 
 
Announcement on Donations of Special Gratitude for the Second Anniversary of Foundation Day 

 

Ref. No. FFWPUI 2015-05 

Date: 1.2 by the Heavenly calendar in the 2nd year of Cheon Il Guk (January 12, 2015) 

 
May our Heavenly Parent’s and the True Parents’ blessings and love be with all regions, mission nations 
and providential organizations. 
 
We have fifty days left before 1.13 on the third year of Cheon Il Guk, or Tuesday, March 3, the second 
anniversary of Foundation Day, the day which Heaven and humankind had yearned for. 
 
As the Blessed family members’ special devotional condition for the preparation of the third year of 
Cheon Il Guk, and for the victorious second anniversary of Foundation Day, True Parents have given us 
the special directions below. We ask all the Blessed family members in the world to uphold True Parents’ 
directions with sincere hearts. 
 

A. Name of donation: Special Donation for the Second Anniversary of Foundation Day 
 
B. Donation amount: $130 or more per family 
 
C. Donation period: By March 31, 2015 (2.12 in the third year of Cheon Il Guk on the Heavenly 
calendar) 

 
 


